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HTRS purchases property; bus barn complete
(KLZA)--The HTRS School District  has purchased property north of the school
parking lot.  

The school purchased property adjacent to the north of the school parking lot.
The school district purchased the land on a repossession auction February 1st for
$1,401.  

There is a house on the property that will need to be torn down. The future use of
the property has not yet been determined.  

The Board decided not to purchase some lots east of the football field that had
been offered to be sold to the School District.

The HTRS School  District once again has a place to store the districts school
buses. The new bus barn located in the parking lot west of the school is nearly
complete but can be used to house eight school buses with an area to work on
buses inside.

There is some gravel work to complete when the weather cooperates.  Jack
McNealy Construction built the bus barn. The bus barn was previously located at
the  former Table Rock School. 
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